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Comments: Hello, my name is Hannah Hill and I have lived in Idaho for five years. I am here to submit my

concerns regarding the proposed Stibnite Gold Project by Midas Gold Idaho Inc. This project jeapordizes

progress made in terms of land reclamation and will cause irreversible damage to at least 3,500 acres of natural

land. Idaho politicians have failed to assess the grim reality of Midas' past regulation failures on their current

sites. This proposed project would double the current mining area, risking further damage on already scarred

natural land. It is our responsibility to prohibit companies from abusing Idaho's forests for financial gain. The

implications of this project will not only impact our immediate future, but the wellbeing of all ecosystems relying

on Idaho's National Forests for generations to come. 


